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Rolling Hills Middle Dress Code
Rolling Hills Middle School's dress code was developed by students, parents/guardians, teachers, staff,
and administrators. Collectively we believe that appropriate dress and grooming contribute to a positive
and safe learning environment. Students are expected to follow the dress code and dress appropriately.

We take pride in our school and encourage all our students to wear our school apparel. Bobcat hats and
Bobcat beanies are permitted outdoors during breaks and lunch.

While we understand the importance and appreciate using attire to express ourselves, there are several
items that are not permitted on campus.

Unauthorized Groups
The following items have been associated with unauthorized groups and are not permitted on campus:

● No more than 50% of one garment may be primary red or primary blue
● Any attire or item containing a sports team logo
● No South Pole or Nor-Cal shirts/jackets/sweatshirts

Unauthorized group clothing may vary and change from year to year but specifically, attire or articles of
clothing commonly held to be related to a gang or gang activity are not permitted.

Inappropriate Attire
Any item of clothing or jewelry which depicts or suggests the following list below is not permitted on
campus or in any school-related activity:

● Illegal activity
● Explicit sexual content
● Portrays obscene gestures, pictures, logos, insignias or wording
● Encourages the use, abuse, or promotion of drugs or alcohol

Specific Attire
Any item of clothing on the following list below is not permitted on campus or in any school-related
activity:

● Clothing that shows undergarments
● Shirts must be within two inches of the collar bone
● Shirts that show bare stomach
● Pants that are worn below the hips
● Shorts and skirts that cover less than three quarters of the thigh
● Sweatshirt hoods worn over the head



Consequences for Violating the Dress Code
Students with dress code violations identified during homeroom will be issued the first step of the
referral process and asked to change during homeroom. If the dress code violation is discovered at a
later period, the student will be given a referral and asked to change at the end of class. Progressive
discipline will be issued if a student continues to violate the dress code. Possible disciplinary actions
could include detention, in-house suspension, suspension, and parent conferences.


